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Newsletter	No	2	//	{CURRENT_DATE}

WAB-Newsletter	Special,
Dear	Sir	or	Madam,
dear	readers,

with	regard	to	the	current	political	developments,	we	produced	a	video	for	wind	energy.
With	this	video	we	would	like	to	promote	the	achievements	of	the	wind	industry	and	to
set	an	antipole	against	the	targeted	climate	politics	of	the	USA.

For	receiving	a	far	dissemination	of	the	video	we	would	be	very	pleased,	if	you	could
share	our	video	on	your	channels	and	pages.

Thank	you	for	your	support!

With	kind	regards,
your	WAB-Team

COMMUNICATION



Wind	energy	first!	Sharing	is	welcome
You	can	find	the	video	on	our	Facebook	page	and	on	our	YouTube	channel.	



If	you	do	not	like	to	receive	this	email	(to:	{EMAIL})	anymore,	you	can	unsubscribe	here	free	of
charge.
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